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April 20,2016 

Dear Parents of Special Needs Students: 

 

      I am writing you with an important message and an opportunity for the parents of students with 
disabilities. Atlantic City School District has been selected to participate in a statewide survey being 

conducted by the Department of Education, Office of Special Education Programs. During the first 

week of May, you will be receiving a survey in the mail from the Department of Education. This is an 
opportunity to express your opinion about your child’s education and services. The survey is being 

sent to you as part of an effort to collect information that will allow the Department of Education to 
enhance special education programs, services and supports improving results for students.  

       When you receive the survey, we strongly encourage you to complete and return it as soon as 
possible in the pre-paid, self-addressed envelope. You may also go on line to complete the survey. A 

code will be provided to you in the letter.  

         If you have more than one student receiving special education services, you will be receiving 

more than one survey so that you are able to provide input regarding each child’s services.  

         Your survey responses will remain confidential; you do not have to put your name or the name 
of your child on the survey. 

         This survey will provide the New Jersey Department of Education, Office of 

Special Education Programs with important information to further efforts on behalf 

of families and students with disabilities. Your cooperation would be greatly 

appreciated.  
 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Harry Formica 

 

 


